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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: Van Gerpen, Patty
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC)
Subject: FW: EL17-028

Please file the following response from Chair Fiegen to Goldies in the Crocker docket, EL17‐028, under Comments and 
Responses. 
 
‐Patty 
 

From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 2:42 PM 
To:  
Subject: EL17-028 
 
Mr. and Ms. Goldie: 
 
Thank you for sharing your comments regarding the Crocker Wind farm.  
 
Your message and my response will be filed under Comments and Responses in the docket, EL17-028, so that 
my fellow commissioners and all others interested can read them. Here is a link to the docket: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/Dockets/Electric/2017/el17-028.aspx and here is a link to a siting guide that you may 
find helpful as it explains the commission’s processing of these siting dockets: 
http://www.puc.sd.gov/commission/Publication/sitinghandout.pdf. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
www.puc.sd.gov 




